
PHOTOS
Tempest photos will be in William Stockton on Friday 26th March. 
Wimboldsley's photos will be taken after the Easter holidays - 
dates to follow.
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After a week full of learning we ended it with Comic Relief 2021 
and the theme of Funny is Power. 
Everyone certainly enjoyed celebrating ‘British Science Week’ last week 
with some ‘interesting’ experiments and learning throughout the school. There are 
lots of budding young scientists across the federation. 
We certainly are into Spring now and enjoying the lighter evenings, warmth and 
sunshine. Long may it continue.
PLEASE SEE EXECUTIVE HEAD TEACHERS’ PAGE ON WEBSITE FOR INFORMATION ON OUR ‘RESET PROGRAMME’
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VIRTUAL ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.
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Kyra Ballantyne	 Max Dawson-Roche

Poppy-Jane Nixon-Morris	 Bobby Tomlinson

Isabelle Waw	 Lily Ella Williamson

Cleo Allen-Jones 	 Lola L

Alyssa Kendrick	 Skylar Lee

Amelia Harries	 Georgie Joyce

Kaiden Williams	 Allison Tilley

Lacey Moss	 Emily Lightfoot

Aidan Evans	 Hollie EvesEXECEXEC
HEADHEAD

Parents meetings
Next week will be the second of our parent google meets. The 
link for the meetings will be sent out via text and Marvellous Me. 
Additionally they will be on your child’s Google classroom page.
William Stockton William Stockton 
Wednesday 24th March 4pm meet.google.com/xcw-kvvj-yvq  
 Wimboldsley
Tuesday 23rd March 4pm meet.google.com/ixv-expr-smu

AS PART OF OUR CIVIC DUTY TO STOP THE POTENTIAL SPREAD OF COVID 
ENSURE YOU WEAR MASKS WHEN ON THE SCHOOL PREMISES

The National Day of Reflection, 
led by end of life charity  Marie Curie, is 
set to take place next week on Tuesday, 

March 23, the anniversary of the UK 
going into the first national lockdown.

The federation will be marking this day 
by holding a minute’s silence at 12pm and 
creating a display in each school with our 
hopes for the future. When completed we 

will tweet and present photos through 
our normal ways of communication.

Today, all children in Year 6 have been 
provided with a purple polo shirt. This makes 
them visually stand out from the other year 
groups as our proud and exemplary ‘top 
juniors’. Look how smart they are!




